

28 January 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

At Oasis Academy New Oak, we value reading and understand its importance in accessing the wider world. We love that children at New Oak are so passionate about getting lost in a good book and we understand those opportunities maybe limited at the moment. Therefore, we would now like to offer books for our children to read at home.

We will continue to offer Oxford Owl e-books for phonics and Bug Club for KS2, which can be accessed online.

Visit the school on a **Tuesday or Friday** at the times below to borrow or return books.

Year Group	Time
Reception	10:00am – 10:45am
Year 1	10:45am – 11:15am
Year 2	11:15am – 11:45am
Year 3	12:00pm – 12:45pm
Year 4	12:45pm – 1:30pm
Year 5	1:30pm – 2:15pm
Year 6	2:15pm – 3:00pm

The books will be in the entrance hall by the school office. Please line up outside the door and only come in one family at a time (adults must be wearing masks unless exempt). While waiting, please line up 2 metres apart outside.

The books will be displayed in year groups. When you come in, please use the antibacterial gel provided, take a book and then you **must** sign it out using the sheet provided. If you have any books you would like to return to school then there is a box provided for this.





Thank you for your continued support in these trying times and keeping our community safe.

Yours sincerely

Carla Webb
Assistant Principal

Principal - Philip Allan Walsh Avenue, Hengrove, Bristol, BS14 9SN Tel: 01275 894 570 . www.oasisacademynewoak.org